
 
 

 

12 - 54 Goodna Road, Greenbank QLD 4124 
Tel: 07 3380 3222  Fax: 07 3380 3200 

Email: principal@greenbankss.eq.edu.au 
www.greenbankss.eq.edu.au   

Thursday, 10 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregiver,  
 

Re: 2025 Student Resource Scheme 
 

 
Attached to this letter is documentation regarding the Student Resource Scheme for 2025. The Student 
Resource Scheme is a one off payment families are asked to make, to contribute towards resources that 
students will use throughout the school year. These resources include booklist requirements, 
consumable items, online learning programs and iPad apps.   
 
Your participation or non-participation in the scheme will continue as per your previously completed 
Participation Agreement Form. Parents who wish to continue with their SRS arrangement do not need 
to return any paperwork. 
 
Parents who wish to change their SRS arrangement are asked to complete and return the attached 
paperwork.  
 
Please be reminded that a payment (part payment or full payment) needs to be made before students 
will be given access to their online apps and programs, as well as booklist requirements.  
 
Students who are in the BYOD iPad program in 2024 will have their devices, apps and programs ‘rolled 
over’ at the start of 2025, once a payment has been made.  
 
Families who have outstanding balances from 2024, will need to speak with an Admin team member 
before joining the scheme in 2025. 
 
If you would like to discuss any aspects of the student resource scheme, please don’t hesitate to call.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
          
 
 
Kate Schmauser       Libby Bond  
Deputy Principal        Principal 


